
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 7/21/2017 2:58:22 PM
Subject: Tree Limb Removal on North Lawn

Greetings Mayor and Council,

I would like to provide you with an update on the landscaping activity taking place on the north lawn 
today. Chris Santos, Building Services Supervisor noticed that a large limb was splitting from the trunk of a 
tree, near the Councillors’ parking lot. An arborist was brought in to investigate yesterday and determined 
that it was unsafe, as it could split off completely and potentially injure anyone standing below 
due. Therefore, action was taken to have the large limb removed to prevent any further damage. The work 
is being completed today.

Best,
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.
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